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Year 4 Mini-Fabulous Finish – Bubbling Potions – Thursday 24th October – 2.35pm (for a 2.45pm start)   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr Blwyddyn Pedwar, 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
 
                                                          
As you know, our topic this term has been ‘Fizz! Bang! Wallop!’ and we have been doing many exciting science activities. 
On Thursday 24th October, Mad Science Worldwide will be visiting us to lead interactive, hands-on ‘Bubbling Potions’ 
workshops with each Year 4 class in turn throughout the day. This promises to be an enjoyable and educational day for 
the children as they will explore chemical and physical changes, turn liquids to solids and witness chemical reactions 
before their very eyes!        
 
To ensure that the day literally ends with a bang, this fun-packed day will culminate with Mad Science Worldwide putting 
on a grand finale/assembly for all our Year 4 children. We would like to invite you to join us at this end-of-day science 
celebration which will take place in our lower hall between 2.45 pm and 3.15 pm.   
 
We hope that you will be able to attend this exciting event and look forward to welcoming you to the school on the 
afternoon of Thursday 24th October. Please come to the school’s Heol-y-Frenhines gate at 2.35 pm where members of 
staff will greet you and lead you to the lower hall. Parents who attend are welcome to take their child home with 
them immediately following the event after the children have returned to class to collect their belongings. All parents 
will leave the school site via the Llangewydd Road school entrance. End of school day arrangements will be as normal 
for those children whose parents/carers are unable to attend the event. We hope that you can make it and look 
forward to welcoming you to the school on the afternoon of Thursday 24th October.        
     

Yours sincerely, 
Year 4 Teachers 

 
Mr. D. Evans                                   Miss. B. Jones                            Miss. J. Pearce 
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